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Those present on the call today were:  Rob Quigley, Mark Robinson, Annette Brennan, 
Elyrosa Estevez, Gene Howerton, Jim Harrison, Dwight Kingsbury, Mary Ann Koos and 
Joy Puerta.  There was a discussion about background of the current proposed 
changes.  A majority of the changes were introduced in the packet included in the March 
2010 meeting.  At that time it was discussed that these changes would be reviewed by 
the chapter subcommittee and also be reviewed by the technical reviewers.  The 
meeting today was to discuss the additional proposed changes that were addressed by 
the subcommittee and the technical reviewers.  Section A: The Introduction was updated 
to provide improved guidance on bicycle facilities.  Section B: The on-street facilities 
section was expanded and improved to provide additional guidance for bicycle lanes, 
paved shoulders, wide curb lanes and to introduce the new shared lane markings.   
 
 


